
BULLETIN BOARD USE  
 

 
Malpass Library has one public bulletin board, located on the first level by the public 
elevators.  
 

• The bulletin board may be used for university and community event 
announcements, meeting notices, and organizational information. 

• All material must be approved by the University Libraries Administration Office. 
Items not approved will be removed and discarded. Items posted elsewhere in 
Malpass Library will also be removed. 

• Postings will be regularly monitored and removed. 
• Questions should be directed to the Library Administration Office. 
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